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Claire Rogerson and Snowy Access

Claire Rogerson <snowyaccess@gmail.com> Sat, Jun 30, 2018 at 8:17 AM
To: snowylicence.review@dpi.nsw.gov.au

As a landowner on the Snowy River and down river from the Jinadbyne Dam Wall, plus a tourism business which
relies on the environmental releases of the Snowy River, firstly | would like the thank the hard work that has resulted
in the river flowing again. | remember the river when there was no releases, and in front of our land the river has
improved in health and flow dramatically. | support any further work in it's improvements and am happy to help in
anyway | can.

Warm Regards

Claire Rogerson from Beloka

Owner of Snowy Access
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